
From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>  
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 6:58 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Contact Us & Feedback Form #247 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Submitted on Mon, 09/06/2021 - 06:58 
Submission # 247 

Submitted values are: 

Send us a message about 
Mayor and Council 
 
Name 
Rasool Shahrad Bejestani 
 
Email 

 
 
Phone 

 
 
Address 

 

 
 
Comment 
Please bring e bike sharing to Burnaby , Refer to link below: 
https://www.canadianunderwriter.ca/insurance/b-c-pilot-study-to-allow-electric-kick-scooters-to-
operate-legally-in-six-cities-1004205628/ 
 
Response 
Contact me by email 

mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca
https://www.canadianunderwriter.ca/insurance/b-c-pilot-study-to-allow-electric-kick-scooters-to-operate-legally-in-six-cities-1004205628/
https://www.canadianunderwriter.ca/insurance/b-c-pilot-study-to-allow-electric-kick-scooters-to-operate-legally-in-six-cities-1004205628/



